      									             	           20th July, 2015

Sub: Selection of consultants for conducting Feasibility study & preparation of Detailed Project Report for Biomedical Engineering Services
Ref: HLL/CHO/SP/FS-BES/2015-16/1 dated: 05.05.2015

[bookmark: _GoBack]With reference to the above, this is to inform that the aforesaid RFP has been cancelled.



VICE PRESIDENT (SP& IT)
